F. No. 34-12/2019-ICC-1I
Government of India
Ministry of Human Resource Development
Department of Higher Education

Room No. 203, ‘C’ Wing,
Shastri Bhawan,

New Delhi-110001

Dated the 4" November, 2019

To,

Dr. Sukumar Mishra,

Professor,

Department of Electrical Engineering,
Indian Institute of Technology,

Hauz Khas, New Delhi-110016

Subject: - Government of India clearance for International Conference on
Intelligent System Applications to Power Systems (ISAP 2019) at
New Delhi from 10" to 14™ December, 2019.

Sir,

This has reference to your letter regarding Government of India clearance
for International Conference on Intelligent System Applications to Power Systems
(ISAP 2019) at New Delhi from 10" to 14" December, 2019.

2. Referring to MEA’s O.M. No. AA/162/01/2019-1408- dated 17.10.2019 and
MHA letter N0.42180123/CC-1234 dated 27.9.2019 thereby conveying their No
Objection from security angle and political angle respectively, it is stated that
Ministry of Human Resource Development, Government of India, New Delhi has
“No Objection” from Academic Angle for the proposed conference with foreign
participants (as per list duly attested by Ministry of External Affairs) on the subject,
dates and venue specified in the proposal subject to the condition that the
conference has no financial implication on Ministry of HRD.

Yours faithfully,

N

i)™

(Bina J. Toppo)

Section Officer (ICC.11)
Tel : +91-11-23384442
E-mail:- inc.edu@nic.in



